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Hello! It's been a bit of a whirlwind since my last newsletter. My photos came down from Julie's Tea and Coffee after a 
three-month run, and a group of another nine photos has gone up at the Park Street branch of the Bank of Alameda. 
This show was offered to me as a satellite exhibit of the Frank Bette Center for the Arts, and I am extremely grateful for 
the opportunity. My photos should be up through the Holidays (and are for sale). Feel free to drop in to have a look the 
next time you stop off at Starbucks, conveniently located only a block away, and a block after that....

In addition to these solo art installations, since the last 
newsletter I have participated in two group shows at the 
Frank Bette Center. The first of these, "Reading Between 
the Lines," ran from September 7-29. I contributed one 
photograph to that show, the abstract "AS 1" photo I 
included in the previous newsletter.

The second show is the "Best Sellers Showcase," open to 
artists who have sold work at the Frank Bette this year. At 
right is a photo of me with my cousin, Deborah Singman 
Jacobs--who was the Frank Bette's best selling artist this 
year--next to two of my photos. This show opened on 
October 5 and runs through the 28th.
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Just a reminder that in addition to these 
venues, many of my photographs are 
available for sale in various sizes through 
Shutterfly, as prints, notecards, mugs, etc. 

I've recently updated the photos in my Shutterfly gallery, as well as my website's     online gallery  . So even if you've 
visited my sites before, I invite you to take another look.

http://local.live.com/default.aspx?v=2&cp=37.764651~-122.24245&style=h&lvl=15&tilt=-90&dir=0&alt=-1000&scene=7858273&rtp=null~null&sp=Point.q8tpxr4tctgn_1416 Park St%2C Alameda%2C CA 94501-4510%2C United States___&encType=1
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/portfolio.html
http://www.shutterfly.com/pro/PostdiluvianPhoto/Website
http://www.shutterfly.com/pro/PostdiluvianPhoto/Website
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/resources/pdp7.pdf
http://www.frankbettecenter.org/


Please forward this newsletter to anyone you think may be interested, and they can subscribe themselves. If you'd 
like to catch up on previous newsletters, there's an archive on the Contact page of my website. Thank you again for 
your support.

Warm Regards,

Michael Singman-Aste

Michael@PostdiluvianPhoto.com

mailto:Michael@PostdiluvianPhoto.com
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/tinc?key=auYRLiwH&RegistrationFormID=35267

